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Dear Alumnus, 

On behalf of the executive committee, I wish you a Merry 

Christmas! 

Our Facebook page has been rather quiet lately.  Without your help 

the association’s Facebook is at a standstill.  The more we communicate, 

the more energy can be pumped into the association, so send me your 

old photographs, newspaper clippings, etcetera.  Facebook is a wonderful 

medium to post these great memories. 

And speaking of memories, I encourage you to take some time over 

the holidays and into the New Year to write down your PR memories.  

Send your stories, and accompanying photographs, to me.  I would like 

very much to bundle these into a small booklet to be available for 

members attending the 2016 reunion. 

Each year active PRs and Blackjacks, alumni, guests, friends and 

supporters of the PR Group gather for an annual national convention 

(NATCON).  The 2016 NATCON is scheduled in Chantilly, Virginia (near 

Dulles International) beginning March 10th and ending on the 13th.  Event 

registration does not include the cost of lodging.  The Westfield Marriott 

in Chantilly has agreed to a group discount of $99 a day.  Additional 

information will be published in future summaries. 

 

         Thank you for remitting the 2016 dues.  Thanks to you, the 

association is prepared to move forward into the next PR Group annual 

cycle.     

Finally, here’s wishing everyone a happy and prosperous New Year! 

          Fraternally, 

          Joe Harris, ‘68 

  Director of Administration 


